
 

  

 

 

 

16 June 2023 

 

The Owner/Resident 

ADDRESS 

Mt Roskill 

 

  

 

Kia Ora neighbour, 

 

New housing for 16 Nash Road  

 

Kāinga Ora has previously written to neighbours and stakeholders to advise progress on the above 
development; which consists of: 
 

Three new homes at 16 Nash Road:  

 2 x two-bedroom homes on a two-storey duplex 

 1 x three-bedroom two storey home 

 

We are pleased to advise that construction is planned for completion on the 30th June and the homes 
will be occupied soon after. 
 
For more information on the Auckland Housing Programme, please visit our website at  
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/developments-and-programmes/what-were-building/public-housing-
developments 
 
 
We wish to take this opportunity to thank the neighbourhood for its patience during construction.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
Rose Cosgrove 
Stakeholder Relationship Manager 
Kāinga Ora - Homes and Communities 
Email: centraleastakl.region@kaingaora.govt.nz 
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